Master’s Message August 2021

Greetings brethren. | know that this is extremely late to get this out, but | wanted to send something out for this
month even to just say hello. The weather looks to be getting better and | hope you have all had a chance to get
out and enjoy the outdoors. Last Month we received a petition for a candidate to become a brother in our
Lodge. An investigating committee was appointed and | expect to hear their report on Monday and if favorable
we will be voting to perform the degrees on the individual in the near future. Since our September meeting will
be our official Visitation of DDGM RW Jackson Marston and our October meeting will be our annual meeting,
we will probably need to have a special meeting to perform the EA degree if we so vote, otherwise we would
not be able to do the 1 degree until our November meeting.

Wor. Brother John Cannon will be preparing the meal for us on Monday 8/16 at 6:15pm. | hope you can make
the meal and share some good fellowship before our stated meeting which will occur at 7:00pm. The dress for
the evening will be business casual.

The following brethren have birthdays falling in August or in September before our next meeting. Please take
time to reach out to wish them a happy birthday or give them a card and/or a call.

Earnest J. Cardinal 8/28, Ralph R. Currier Jr. 9/2, Geoffry W.Denley 8/6, Kenneth G. Fiefield 8/15,
Scott A. Fontaine 8/2, Gerrald L. Gullison 8/2, Kenneth L. Jackson 8/1, Macolm W. Joy 9/13, Charles
C. Karacas 8/23, Thomas G. Mix 9/12, Thomas J. Scirocco 9/7, Sean P. Sheridan 8/20, Richard A.
Smith 8/23, James W. Souza 9/10

Please be careful out there as the Covid pandemic seems to be ramping up again. Please check in on your
family, friends and brothers. Let them know you are thinking of them. Reach out to brothers you have not seen
for a while and offer to pick them up and bring them to a meeting and catch up.

I hope to see many of you at our meeting. | wish you and yours good health and may the blessings of our
heavenly father be with you all.

Fraternally,

Norman C Greeley
Worshipful Master
Unity Lodge #62



